


























 

A Letter from CEO Amanda (Amy) L. Good: 

We at AFG are saddened and outraged by the recent incidents of violence against black people, 
following a long-standing pattern of racial hatred in the United States, including the killings of 
George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, and Ahmaud Arbery.  We recognize and share the pain of the 
girls and women we serve, our staff and volunteers, and our entire community, that is inflicted 
by these devastating expressions of racism, that destroy the lives of precious men, women, and 
children.  The end to institutionalized racism is long, long overdue.  Our mission compels us to 
support those we serve and our staff.  Further, we add our voices to call for an end to systemic 
racism and, in particular, to physical and economic violence against black members of our 
Detroit community and beyond.  We stand in favor of racial equity and respect for black lives. 
Historical and current systemic racism disproportionately impact the girls and women we 
serve.  They deserve full access to opportunities to grow and thrive in a safe and free 
society.  We continue to support participants’ voices and are starting new conversations, 
listening to current conversations to intentionally guide our participants and staff to follow our 
anti-racist practices, offering support to participants, staff, etc.  We recommit ourselves and our 
resources to identify and work to end racism, sexism, and other forms of oppression and pledge 
to work to empower the voices and leadership of those we serve, as they stand up against 
racist violence and oppression.  

 
Amanda (Amy) L. Good 
CEO, Alternatives For Girls 
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